
SUMMER 2017

Please plan to join us for a day full of fun, great golf, good food and camaraderie. Last 
year we had over 70 sponsors and 120 golfers. This year we expect a complete sellout. 
Please register for golf and get your sponsorship as soon as possible.

4th Annual Charity Golf Outing
Monday October 2, 2017 - The Peninsula Golf and Country Club

“The Kid’s Korner”
A BIG SHOUT OUT to Techno 
Goober for totally redesigning our 
website.

The guys and gals also highlighted 
our cause at their annual “Andy & 
Opie Fishing Tournament”. They 
raised $2,500 for us from their 
tournament sponsors and provided 
several dozen tee shirts for the 
kids.

Many thanks to Frank Payton & his 
crew of dedicated employees!!  

Mary Rio has assumed the position of “Board Member Emeritus”. Mary 
has lightened her daily load to spend more time with her husband John, 
and to do what she loves best – getting the clothes to the kids and 
mentoring our volunteers.

The Executive Committee is now comprised of John Smith, President; 
Pam Fleuette, Vice President, and Kate Gibson, Secretary. Karen 
Borges will join our other board members - Jack Blannett, Chris Kellogg 
and Michael Maybroda.      

The Freeman Foundation has once again honored COK with a $5,000 
FACES Grant.

The Delaware Electric Co-op will publish an article about COK in their 
July newsletter which goes out to their entire customer base.

THE NUMBERS ARE IN!!! For the 2016/2017 school year, we helped 3,825 kids 
with 20,663 pieces of clothing. Thank you so much for your support!!

For more information contact Kate Gibson at 410-984-2548.
We hope to see you there!!!!!!

Clothing Our Kids celebrates our 
5th year in 2017. We are all grown up, 

but our mission has not changed.

SAVE THE

DATE!


